
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES FOR THE 
MONTH OF AUGUST GO OUT TO… 

 
“SPICE” NICHOLS—AUGUST 9TH 

“BREEZY” NICHOLS—AUGUST 17TH 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 

August 2010 
Barb & Denny McCrady—Welcome to the club! We are 
so happy that you, Honey and Butterscotch  have joined 
us as our newest members.  
 
We would also like to extend a big welcome to Diana & 
Michael Hamm and their dog Neva.  We all enjoyed 
meeting you and hope that you will join us again. 

I see a lot of fur flying...looks like a lot of 
dogs got clipped and brushed at the 
grooming clinic. What fun...and the dogs 
seemed to have a good time too... 

Looks like Patricia knows how to use 
those scissors; look at Justin—he’s a 
pretty boy now.  Thanks to the 
groomers—Patricia, Dianne & Gin.   



LAST CALL FOR THE 2011 GRCA CALENDAR ORDER: PLEASE E-MAIL 
OR CALL GIN WITH YOUR CALENDAR ORDER.  THE CALENDARS 
WILL BE PICKED UP THIS YEAR AT THE GRCA NATIONAL SPECIALI-
TY IN GREELEY, CO. ON SEPTEMBER 28TH.  SO, LET GIN KNOW HOW 
MANY CALENDARS YOU WANT ON OR BEFORE THAT DATE.  
THANKS!!   PHONE: 821-1555 OR E-MAIL: ginchappell@aol.com  

Susan is beaming—looks like her pretty boy Max got 
the grooming of his life.  What a handsome boy... 

Oh, who is this unhappy boy at the grooming clinic??   It’s the happy noise 
maker Rhett, barking his head off cause Gin was grooming Max… 
You know, there’s one in every crowd... 

Next Meeting—September 19th 
Meeting will be held directly after 
the completion of the Fun Match 
that same day.  Please plan to come 
out and support our Club in making 
this another successful Fun Match.  
We look forward to seeing all of our 
hard working members and don’t 
forget to call Dianne or Gin before 
Sept. 18th to let them know if you 
can help on Saturday, 9/18 getting 
the ring equipment out of storage. 

Thanks for coming out to the 
grooming clinic and meeting 

Sunday, August 22nd.  We had a 
real good group of folks that 

came out, some we had not seen 
in a while and some new faces 
as well. Good to see everyone!  


